
Dear Parents 

 

*Greetings from* 

*Blossom Public School & Jr College New !!*  

 

 First PTM for academic year 2023-24 for Std II to VIII is scheduled from Friday 

21st April 2023 to Thursday 27th April 2023. 

 Class wise meeting will be conducted separately; students will have holiday on the 

day of meeting. 

Students those who will accompany with their parents for meeting should come in 

regular school uniform. 

 Parents are instructed to follow the time schedule strictly, be present before 

9.00am. 

 

Regards 

Principal 

 


